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Welcome Our New Student Assistants

June 12, 2017 by Kate O'Connell [z

We are thrilled to announce that there are two new student assistants for eComm at the
University of Colorado! Please join us in welcoming them to the team.

Nimmi Nambiar and Nikhil Vanjani are students on the CU Denver campus pursuing master's
degrees in Marketing. From their academic backgrounds to their technical skills, both Nimmi
and Nikhil will be a valuable addition to eComm as they support system-wide eComm projects.

Swing by to meet them and say "hello!"
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